White Oak Landing HOA

Newsletter

Spring 2025



Safety First!

Please maintain a safe speed throughout our community. YOUR SPEEDING WILL RESULT IN MORE SPEED BUMPS! Be mindful of your speed throughout our community.

Parents, please also reinforce with your children the importance of being safe and aware when on the road.

Septic Review

Your HOA BOD has met with our septic contractor. All fields have surpassed their anticipated lifespans, and one field needs a significant overhaul. Please stay aware of official communications as we learn what this means for WOL homeowners.



Community!

Remember we are all a part of making WOL a safe and beautiful place to live. You can help by being considerate of other community members by watching your speed, cleaning up after your pets, and helping your neighbors!

White Oak Landing BOD

President- Jason Hall

Vice-President- Brad Landers

Board Member- Robert Pennypacker

Board Member- Ray Cole

Board Member- Brianna Landers

Administrative Staff

Kristy Spencer-Treasurer

Ashleigh Gardner-Secretary

Easter Egg Hunt!

April 19th 9-11

Please adhere the enclosed bunny to your mailbox to participate

Spring Cleanup Day!

April 26th 9-12

Meet at the community entrance, BYO gloves and any yard tools you think may be helpful. Cookout to follow! Rain Date of May 3rd

Key Contact Info

White Oak Landing Homeowners Association P.O. Box 2272 Swansboro NC 28584

White Oak Landing HOA Facebook Group: https://www.facebook.com/grou ps/1399064210230828

whiteoaklandingrocks.com wolha28582@yahoo.com

If you did not receive this newsletter via email, we do not have your email address. Please send it to us!